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Monday, June 26, 2017

SCULPT A CLAY MOLE WITH ANN MCCREA AT THE SHUTE LIBRARY

Ann McCrea from "Clay-Works," will visit the Shute Memorial Library on July 12, 2017.
The program begins at 2 PM and will end by 3:15 PM. First she will tell a story from the 
book, "Mole Music," by David McPhail. When mole learns to make beautiful sounds on 
the violin in his underground home, he is unaware of the positive changes his music 
brings to those above ground. Then, children will learn how to sculpt their own clay 
Mole, which they can take home.  The program is recommended for ages 5 to 12 and 
space and materials are limited so advance registration is recommended.  For more 
information or to register, call 617-394-5008.

This free program is supported in part by a grant from the Everett Cultural Council, a 
local agency that is supported by the Massachusetts Cultural Council, a state agency and 
the friends of the library.

The Shute library is located at 781 Broadway in Everett, MA.
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